The Common Council Office
is a Fragrance Free Workplace

The Common Council has a fragrance-free policy and requests that all
offices and spaces used by visitors and staff remain free of scented
products. Some persons employed with or visiting the Common
Council report sensitivity to various chemically-based or naturally
scented products. We ask for everyone’s cooperation in our efforts to
minimize chemical barriers for staff and visitors.

For more information, please contact the Chief of Staff at 266-4071 or
the Occupational Accommodation Specialist at 266-4615.




